
Motions – PDMHA AGM 2017 
 
 

 
Motion 1 - Change to executive composition:  
 
Starting with the 2018-19 season, the executive will include a Development Program 
Coordinator.  The individual in this position will be responsible for overseeing the 
development program: implementing the OMHA development program, aiding in the 
creation of an appropriate set of skills and outcomes for each group within the 
development program, ensuring individuals are in place to lead each group once the 
season gets started, and providing support and feedback to those individuals throughout 
the season.  The Coordinator must have (or be willing to complete) all required OMHA 
certifications 
 
 
 
 
Motion 2 - Housekeeping: 
 
Delete Bylaw 2016.02. 
 
(The bylaw approved at the 2017 AGM could not be implemented due to OMHA 
regulations - a player's Right of Choice cannot be returned for a single season.) 


